
Government clarifies rumours

     In response to rumours on the Internet saying that there were members of
the People's Liberation Army or Mainland law enforcement agencies joining the
law enforcement operations of the Hong Kong Police Force, the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region Government today (October 10) seriously
clarified that the rumours are false and groundless.
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